Millhouse News

Welcome back to the start of a new year! It was lovely to see all the children's smiling faces on Wednesday and they looked so smart in their school uniforms. We have welcomed our new reception and nursery children into school this week for their first sessions and look forward to having them start full time next week. We have also had new members of staff join us this week and would like to say 'hello' to Mr Campling, Mr Gilbert, Miss Challenger, Mrs Hagen, Miss Morgan and Mrs Kennedy.

The year ahead will be exciting, and we are all looking forward it!



What was your favourite book as a child?

Staff have been sharing theirs with the children this week. Perhaps you could share yours with your child.

Attendance Information

Please remember that if your child is not in school, we can't teach them! We expect children to be in school every day unless they are extremely poorly or have an authorised reason to be absent. If your child is absent from school, parents must call the school by 9am giving a reason for this.

General Information

Car Parking

We kindly ask that parents park considerately and legally when dropping off and collecting their children from school. Senior staff will be monitoring this and will report anyone who is parked illegally or dangerously to the relevant authorities.

School Uniform

The children looked really smart this week and we ask that this continues! A new pupil presentation policy will be published shortly, and although there are no major changes to our school uniform, we do ask that parents read it and support us by making sure your child comes to school dressed appropriately.

School Dinners

Dinner menus are available on the school website and are current until the end of this half term. Please make sure dinners are paid for in advance via Agora.

Dates for your Diary & Reminders

Monday 10th September 9am – Woodlands School meeting with Year 6 pupils and parents in the hall.

Year 4 swimming lessons start next week.

Friday 28th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning / Cake Bake

W/B 24th September – Times Tables Parent Workshops – details to follow.

School Contact Details

Tel: 01268 543584

Email:

admin@millhouse.essex.sch.uk

Website:

www.millhouse.essex.sch.uk